# St. Anthony Boosters

Dear Parents and Friends of St. Anthony,

Just in time for the Christmas season, the St. Anthony Booster's group is selling two different St. Anthony beverage holders to raise funds for our school's athletic programs. We have a new 16 oz Hot/Cold Mug as well as the limited quantity return of our St. Anthony Cougar Tumbler.

We have three easy ways to order:

### Via Email

You can email your order to stanthonyboosters@gmail.com and send check payment with your child thru school.

#### Via School:

You can print this page and send it along with your check to school c/o Mrs. Bottom

### In-person:

Items will be available for purchase after school on Friday, December 14<sup>th</sup> until 3:15 (checks or exact change please)

## Cost:

The mugs and tumblers are only \$10 each.

## **Order Information**

Name	Phone Number	# of Mugs	# of Tumblers	Total Quantity	Total Amount Due



**Only \$10**